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Monitoring & Compiiance
Drinking Water Section

Oregon Health Division 10 Oct 97
Drinking Water Program

PO Box 14450

Portland, OR 97214-0450

Attn: Bonnie Waybright, P.E.

CROSS CONNECTION ORDINANCE
Riverboak Village Mobile Part -

River Village Mobile Home Park, Public Water System #4100330, located at 95750 Jerrys
Flat Road, Gold Beach, Oregon, is a small mobile home park that utilizes a well as the sole source
of drinking water for the residents. No other wells or connections exist in the park. All the units in
the park are single family dwellings. The park currently has 20 units.

The cross connection contact person for the system is Marie LaBarge. There is no
additional staff. Because this system has fewer than 300 connections, no certification is required.
Local certified inspectors are available if needed.

River Village Mobile Home Park follows all applicable plumbing codes and will continue
to do so in the future in order to insure that the water system at the park remains free of hazards,
It is not the intent on the management to have approved backflow assemblies at each service
connection, and the responsibility of purchasing, testing, and maintaining all backflow assemblies
rests with the mobile home owners.

This ordinance is in effect immediately and will remain so until modified or replaced.
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Marie LaBarge
River Village MHP
Gold Beach, OR 97444




